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Event: Guest speaker 
When: Tuesday March 17th @ 6:30pm 
Where: Niagara College Secord Room. 
 
 IEEE Niagara College Student branch is having Bob 
Clarke from the ASI group in St. Catharines come speak to us 
about the field of underwater robotics and R.O.V. operation. 
Bob is a world leader in his field and will share some of his 
experiences with robotics.  
 
 
Directions http://niagarac.on.ca/howtofindus.htm 
 
From Toronto & Hamilton: 
Exit QEW at Hwy. 406 south to Welland. 
Take Woodlawn Road exit. 
Turn right on First Avenue. 
Turn left into the College. 
 
 
For additional information contact:  
 
IEEE Niagara College Student Branch Chairman Alex Right @ alexisright1@cogeco.ca  
OR 
Check out our website at http://IEEE.niagarac.on.ca  
 
 


